ST AUGUSTINE'S, DATCHET

OUR LADY OF SORROWS, ETON

St Augustine's 70 Eton Road Datchet. Berkshire SL3 9AY





Our Lady of Sorrows 1 Eton Court Eton, Berkshire SL4 6BY

Parish Priest: Fr. Frank McAuliffe

Parish website:

Telephone: 01753 917030 Mobile: 07444284751

Email: fimcauliffe@gmail.com

www.staugustines.org.uk

NEWSLETTER

Sunday 3rd February 2019 Fourth Sunday of the Year

Sunday Masses:	St Augustine's – Saturday at 6.00 p.m.; Sunday at 11.00 a.m. Our Lady of Sorrows - Sunday at 9:30 a.m.			
Usual Weekday	St Augustine's – Monday to Friday at 9.30 a.m.			
Masses:	Mass will be preceded by praying the Rosary at 9.15 a.m.			
Exposition of the	Our Lady's Chapel St. Augustine's – Tuesday to Friday			
Blessed	(Inclusive) from 5.30 to 6.30 p.m.			
Sacrament				
Confessions:	By arrangement with the priest.			

Mass Intentions

St. Augustine's	Sunday Monday Tuesday5 Wednesda Thursday	2 nd February 3 rd February 4 th February th February ay 6 th February 7 th February	9.30 a.m.	Nino's Intentions Jesse Grey R.I.P. Luceta Shaw R.I.P. Private intention Ronnie Stewart R.I.P. Carolyn Ansell R.I.P.
	Friday		9.30 a.m.	Private intention
Our Lady of	Sunday	3 rd February 9	.30 a.m.	Ronnie Stewart, R.I.P.

Our Lady of Sorrows:

Mass Intentions; Marriages, Baptism and Funerals etc.

Anyone needing the services of a Priest may contact Fr. Frank using e-mail or the numbers shown above. If no reply leave a message or call back.

Safeguarding Representative:

Jan Fredrickson. Telephone: 01753 842 462 Mobile: 07714 985 265: Email: jan.fredrickson@btinternet.com Address: 1 Chaucer Close, Windsor, SL4 3ER

Offertory Collection:

27th January

£501.67

Foodbank: The next foodbank collection will be **this** weekend of 2nd /3rd February.

<u>Parish Council Meeting:</u> There will be a Meeting of the Parish Council on Wednesday, February 6th at 10.15 a.m.

<u>Churches together in Datchet:</u>- The next Prayer meeting will be on Thursday 7th February at 7.30 p.m. in the Baptist Church.

Each Saturday from 12.30 p.m. to 1.30 p.m.:, Fr. Frank will be available in the Church in Datchet for anyone who wishes to have the Sacrament of Reconciliation or would like some Spiritual Guidance.

Eucharistic Ministers:

There will be a short course for new Eucharistic Ministers in St. Augustine's on Saturday February 9th at 2 p.m.

We request those who are volunteering for this sacred Ministry to please attend, if at all possible.

Extra Readers. We are looking for extra Readers - both for the Word of God and for Bidding Prayers. Would anyone who is interested please contact Fr. Frank by email. We hope to start a short programme for this Ministry shortly.

Help to lead the singing at 11 a.m. Mass at Datchet.

Again, we make a special appeal for anyone might like to help lead the singing at the 11 a.m. Mass in Datchet. We would welcome anyone who can contribute. Anyone who is interested, please contact Fr. Frank or Philip Mason (text 07701-046999

<u>David Garrod and Stephanie Freyaldenhoven:</u> will be moving out of the area on February 2nd. They write: "In the six years we have been attending this Church it has been a great pleasure to be part of such a special community. ... The Congregation is special here ... and we will greatly miss all of you. We wish all the best to the parish in the coming years"

We thank David and Stephanie for their contribution to our parish over the past six years and wish them God's blessing in the future.

Donations of 'Used Stamps' are requested.

These are sold to support the Missions and can be left at the back of the church or in the Parish Hall.

As adhesive stamped postage is less used these days please save those from your Christmas Cards and donate them to support the Missions.

<u>Preparation for First Communion:</u> Preparation started on Sunday 13 January Please pray for our First Communion Candidates as they progress on their course

<u>Anniversaries</u>: Please pray for those who died recently, including Luceta Shaw, Charles Newton, Jesse Grey, Alan Taylor, Hernando Herrera, and Andy Prince, and for all those whose anniversaries occur about this time. May their souls and the souls of all the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace.

<u>Your prayers are asked for</u> those parishioners who remain ill, including Terri Nicholl, Pamela Bailey, James Ansell, Ron Budd, Joan and Jack Wilson, David Mendes, and for those recovering from recent illness, including Jackie Cullen.

Thank you for your generosity